On the assignment of the Government of Hungary, reconstruction work is being carried out
in Buda Castle Royal Palace. Due to the reconstruction, the Castle District Municipality have
temporarily limited the tour bus traffic between June 1and October 31 2016. During the re-
construction, pedestrian traffic will be undisturbed. During this period only 8 tour buses will
be allowed to be in the Castle at the same time for a 10 minute long period each.

The tour buses will be allowed to enter the Castle after registration, and with an individual
registration number. There will be four assigned pick-up and drop-off points.

The buses will be allowed to enter the Castle of Buda only via the Ybl Miklés Square - Lanchid
Street - Clark Adam Street - Hunyadi Janos Street route. The registration will take place at
the MO point (Bus Registration). Pedestrian entry to the Castle will also be possible from this
point through the Castle Garden Bazaar.

Buses will be able to enter the Castle through the entry gate on Hunyadi Janos Street. At
the intersection of Hunyadi Janos Street and Disz Square (M1, M2) and at the intersection of
Disz Square and Palota Street (M3, M4) two terminal points will be available for the buses,
respectively (Drop-off Point). Upon entry to the Castle the vehicles will only be allowed to
stop for the duration of passengers alighting the bus, then they will be required to leave the
drop-off points.

The buses will only be allowed to park in the assigned Parking Zone (look for the P1, P2, P3
signs) in D6zsa Gyorgy Square and will be allowed to leave for the Castle to pick up passen-
gers after the parking attendants’ signal. Please make sure that the individual registration
number is placed visibly behind the windscreen. The passengers will be required to wait for
the pick-up together along with their tour guide at the assigned M5, M6, M7 and M8 (Pick-up
Point) points. After the passengers finished boarding, the buses will be required to leave the
Castle.

The traffic restriction will apply between 7 am to 7 pm every day. Between 7 pm and 11 pm
buses will be allowed to enter the Castle without any restriction.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

In case you have any questions, please visit:
www.gotohungary.com

Call Center: +36 1438-8080 (Monday to Sunday 7 am-7 pm)
Can be called from the 1st of June.

E-mail: info@gotohungary.com

The Castle of Buda is national heritage. We hope that reconstruction and the presented plans
have convinced you about it and you will return to the renewed Buda Castle Royal Palace.

Thank you for your patience. The renewed Buda Castle Royal Palace is waiting for your return!

BVDA

BUDA CASTLE ROYAL PALACE
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The route of tour buses
bringing passengers

The route of tour buses after
dropping off passengers

The route of tour buses
arriving to pick up passengers

The route of tour buses
leaving with passengers

Recommended route
for Hop On Hop Off buses

MO

M1-M4

M5-M8

M9-M10

P1

P2

P3

Registration
of tour buses

Drop-off points

Pick-up points

Stops reserved for
Hop On Hop Off buses

Bus parking in
Dézsa Gyodrgy Square

Bus parking
by Attila Street

Bus parking
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